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,,On April 22-26, within the Erasmus+ Administrative personnel mobility program, we have visited 

University of Gdansk, Poland.  

Mobility was hosted by the colleagues from the International Department, with whom we share warm 

and sympathetic friendship up to this date. Our hosts offered us to engage in the work process and share 

experience in the same area, which is our prior direction at the Caucasus University. 

Within the program, visit to Gdansk University archive was planned, it was a very interesting experience. 

We got acquainted with the aspects of the clerk department work too. We shared thoughts and 

experiences, it should be mentioned, that some of the topics were much interesting and useful for our 

hosts.’’ 

 


